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 Lots of good things in this draft policy proposal. Astonishingly, given the overriding theme 
of the reduction of GWG and policies that reduce automobile dependence, not a word on 
public transportation. Further, while there are statements in support of electric cars and 
ELECTRIC bicycles, not a word about regular bicycles, bike lanes, and bike infrastructure. 
Surely, in reducing the dependence on cars, reductions in ferry lineups, and climate change 
mitigation policy, public transportation and bicycle infrastructure needs to be embraced 
clearly as a guiding principle for the next 30 years 
 
Keith Porteous 
Denman Island 
taystayič, unceded First Nations traditional territory 
Salish Sea. 
 

 


